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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:32 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 10:27 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-016 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
This is outrageous, and does not justify an increase of this magnitude. criminals and thieves will approve 
this. 

Name: wojciech kaczkowski 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


